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Past Chamber board Chairs at the special reception hosted by dr. dana Hoyt, SHSu President, held

just prior to the Gala.

Welcome New Members:

• Take 5 Oil Change

• Sierra Classic Custom Homes
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MERRY CHRISTMAS
FROM yOur
CHAMBER OF 
COMMERCE:

December 9 was an
amazing night of cele-
bration for the Chamber
of Commerce!  The
LSC Ballroom on the
Sam Houston campus,
transformed into a sea
of beautiful Christmas
lights and candles,
greenery everywhere,

and was topped off with a
majestic Christmas tree.

Celebrating eighty-two years of service to its members,
filled to capacity, the ballroom was full of enjoyment and
laughter with Chamber members and volunteers from all
across Walker County and some folks from out of town.
Be sure to see all the photos and information in the center
section of this newsletter capturing the very special
evening had by all.   There was so much to celebrate from
2016…it has been a challenging, yet amazing year at the
Huntsville-Walker County Chamber of Commerce.  Our
membership has continued to increase by 99%, surpassing
even our expectations, our events have been awesome, and
our networking contacts reached 5 to 6 thousand with vis-
its, calls, contact, etc. 

Truly, our committed membership has been the heart
and soul of our Chamber of Commerce for these past 82
years! Without your support and involvement, the services
we provide and events we execute would simply not be
possible.  You are the reason we exist.  Your continued
dedication to the community and economic well-being of
Huntsville and Walker County is unsurpassed and truly
makes our area an amazing place to call home.   

As we have celebrated our 82nd anniversary this year,
our Chamber continues to be blessed with dedicated, com-
mitted sponsors. As member businesses that continually
step up and offer financial support or in-kind services, you
are truly to be commended.  The pride and personal com-
mitment you take in this community is reflected in your
selflessness and willingness to help. 

As we reflect back over this past year, we are sincerely

grateful for all our blessings.  The Business Expo, Shot-in-

the- Dark Golf Tournament, Youth Leadership Institute,

Huntsville Leadership Institute, Diva Night, Fair on the

Square and certainly the Gala continue to be outstanding

events for our members and friends alike.  All these would

not be possible without the committed volunteers…you

are a key element to our program of work as we strive to

offer only the best to everyone. You are depended upon

during many events, and it is your assistance that often

helps put the finishing touches on special events and activ-

ities.  We are appreciative of your commitment to this

community and your desire to be part of making it the

great place we know.  For your commitment, kindness,

generosity and loyalty we are truly thankful. 

As the Chamber Board holds its planning retreat in

January, led by incoming Board Chair Carol Sullivan,

many exciting details and ideas will be explored.  With

this new  year about to dawn, we are also grateful to

barT daVIS and his leadership, along with the entire

Chamber board this past year, who were all committed

to helping direct the organization in the most positive and

effective way possible.  Thanks to each of you!

And last, but certainly not least, the committed staff at

the Chamber is the best to be found anywhere!!  They

constantly work for the continued betterment of this organ-

ization.  So, to Shannon, Lydia, Laura and Gwen…you all

are the beST and the Chamber is so fortunate to have

each of you…GO Team!!

In closing, we say thank you and extend our warmest

wishes for this very blessed season of the year.  May your

Christmas celebration and the coming year be filled with

happiness and prosperity. Working together, we can make

the holidays even brighter!! And, we can’t say thank you

enough to the membership for joining us and sharing from

their hearts their appreciation over this past year… and

support for the Chamber’s 82 years of serving Huntsville

and Walker County...the Chamber is truly the “heartbeat”

of Huntsville and Walker County! 

merry CHrISTmaS, Hugs to all, yOur Chamber

President, Carol Smith

Carol Smith

Thoughts from

CarOL’S COrner

affordable Signs

affordable Signs is owned and operated by Kelley Butler; she
has been serving
Huntsville and the
surrounding areas for
18 years.  "Although
we do not have a
store front, we feel
this is a better way to
serve you as we are
able to come to you
directly and meet at
your convenience."
Affordable Signs
takes pride in their
customer service and
the quality of work
they provide to their
clients. 

"We like to create
signs with "design"  in mind and we will work hard to make sure
our customers are happy.  Getting to know our customers and
forming many lasting relationships though the years, has been one
of the most rewarding parts of the business.  We are so grateful
and simply wouldn't be in business if it weren't for our loyal cus-
tomers; businesses such as Sam Houston State University,
Huntsville Independent School District, Alpha Omega Academy,
City of Huntsville and the Walker County Fair & Rodeo.  We con-
sider them not just as customers but as our friends."

When asked why Chamber membership is important Kelley
replied, "Affordable Signs has been actively  involved in the com-
munity and considers joining the Huntsville Walker County
Chamber of Commerce back in 1999, as one of the best decisions
we have made as a business. You are more likely to do business
with people you know. The networking and support from the
Chamber has been amazing!  Whether it is promoting your busi-
ness with a permanent sign, formed lettering, banners, political
signs, event yard signs, wall graphics, business cards, pens,
koozies, or mugs, you name it!  Just remember, Affordable Signs
has the experience and has provided these things and more since
1999!  If we can't do it, we will certainly point you in the direc-
tion of someone who can!"

Affordable Signs looks forward to meeting you and working
with you on your specific needs; contact Kelley by calling 936-
661-9335 or email her at affordablesignstx@gmail.com .

Member Spotlight…

Affordable Signs

What’s Happening!
• Small Business Breakfast- January 12,

7:30a.m. at Golden Corral sponsored by

Gibbs Street Manor of New Waverly

• CHOICES at Mance Park Middle School-

January 25 & 26

• OPTIONS at Mance Park Middle School-

January 26

• Business After Hours – January 26, 2017,

5:15p.m.; hosted & sponsored by Walker

County ACE Hardware & Classy Country

Corner
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Ribbon Cuttings

eastex Trailers & eastex Storage

eastex Trailers & eastex Storage- celebrated their Ribbon Cutting with Family Members, Staff, Chamber Members, and

Ambassadors on November 3, 2016. They specialize in selling "Diamond C" trailers, utility and equipment trailers, auto

haulers and dump trailers.  Eastex Storage offers RV & Boat Storage with the storage size buildings of 14 x 50 ft.  For more

information, contact John Cole at 936-291-0404, or stop by their location at 3156 State Highway 19 and take a look yourself.

RECENT MEMBER RENEWALS
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Schlotzsky's

mcGee, miller & Co. LLP

Chemex modular LLC

a Space Place

Team Pugh-Keller Williams realty

Huntsville Lanes

b & b Properties

Sandra Hanscom

On Pointe dance Studio

Huntsville Church of Christ

Smile makers

Iron Works Health Club

mcGilberry mechanical Heating &

Cooling

elsie davis

Crossin moving Company

The Trophy Case

1836 Steakhouse

CaSa of Walker County

Hat’s off to the following members who recently renewed their Chamber membership.  Marketing,

advertising and networking are just a few of the benefits of Chamber membership. We encourage

everyone to shop with Chamber members.

Sandra richards-Farmers Insurance agency

Sandra richards-Farmers Insurance agency- Sandra Richards celebrated her Ribbon Cutting ceremony with Staff,

Friends, Chamber Members, and Ambassadors on November 15, 2016.  With over 30 years experience, they can help you

better understand your coverage options-whether it be auto, home, renters, business insurance and more.  For more informa-

tion, contact Sandra at 936-291-9227, or stop by her location at 14036-B Avenue M.

Chamber Christmas Open House

Merry Christmas from the

Huntsville-Walker County

Chamber of Commerce
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Chamber 2016 Gala Celebration
Below are photos of our Chamber Board and many award winners that were honored at the event.

2016 annual

Gala awards

manCe ParK LIFeTIme

aCHIeVemenT aWard

George miles

Sponsored by Huntsville ISD

ed SandHOP SPIrIT OF

HunTSVILLe aWard

jane monday

Sponsored by First National Bank

SmaLL buSIneSS aWard

Homegrown marketplace

Sponsored by Prosperity Bank

ambaSSadOr OF THe year

aWard

joe Smith

Sponsored by Citizens National

Bank

OuTSTandInG SerVICe

aWard

Karen denman

Sponsored by Leadercast

Warm WeLCOme aWard

debbie miller

Sponsored by On Pointe Dance

Company

Key member aWard

Sherry Ingram

Sponsored by First Financial Bank

COmmunITy SerVICe

aWard

Gulf Coast Trades Center

Sponsored by LearningRX

IndIVIduaL COmmunITy

SerVICe aWard

danny & Sue Slater

Sponsored by SHSU

dIreCTOr OF THe year

aWard

Sam donnell

Sponsored by Walker County

Federal Credit Union
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Dinner Sponsors:
Presenting Sponsor:

Silent Auction Donors
3 Spoons

buddy aber & maureen mcIntyre

able Glass & mercantile

adams Furniture

air Handlers HVaCr-Lynn & Twilia

Killingsworth

alpha Omega academy

annette's Touch of Class

aqua Gardens- beverly alton

b.K. Knives

backwoods Candle Company-amanda Wallace

baking Sweet memories

barbwire barbie boutique

barefoot Campus Outfitters

bCj Leather

bennie j’s Smoke Pit

best Western - Huntsville

black Creek- Terry ramback

bryan Orthodontics-Sammy bryan, ddS, Pa

Camp allen Conference & retreat Center

Carra Signature Floral

Cinestar Cinema Huntsville

City electric

Coburn's Supply Company

Cross my Heart jewelry – brenda Wells

Karen denman-Scentsy Independent

Consultant

dipstix Graphix 

domino’s

duck Commander-The robertson Family

elkins Lake Golf

ernst jewelers

Farm Gypsies

Farmhouse Café

Faust distributing

Five Loves deli

Forest Glen Christian Camps

Frameworks & Gallery 

Gardner Glass Products

Gibbs Street manor

Giddy up Glamour

Golden Corral

Grand Station entertainment

missy Grider-Scentsy Independent Consultant

Gulf Coast Trade Center youth 

Haute boutique

HbI Office Solutions, Inc

Hodge Podge Lodge 

judge mark Holt

Homegrown marketplace

Huntsville Community Theatre

iFLy Indoor Skydiving 

Inkslingers 

Inspirational Graphic designs

inSpire rock

Kampus Korner bookstore

Kim's Home & Garden Center

La Torretta Lake resort & Spa

Learningrx 

Lisa’s Gift box

Scott a. Logan, ddS

Lucky Star Cleaners

magnolia mey boutique

mama juanita's mexican restaurant

marjI LLC, Skin Care & Cosmetic Studio 

mcadams dry Goods

Charlotte mcConnell - mary Kay Independent

beauty Consultant

mcCaffety electric Co., Inc.

messina Hof Winery & resort

moak & moak, attorneys at Law

Oh Shoot Shotgun Shell jewelry-Starla

Williams

Park Lane jewelry-rosie Ledezma

Patio Café on the Square

Pita Pit

Preferred Partners

raven nest Golf Club

janet & judge Hal ridley

rita b. Huff Humane Society

Sam Houston State university athletics

SHSu division of Student affairs

Schlotzskys 

Sessions, jim & Gerda

Sims dentistry, PLLC

Snap Fitness

Spectrum events

State representative ernest bailes

Stevenson distributing

Tracy Stoudt-Pampered Chef Independent

Consultant

Summit Christian academy

Team dodge

Texas Grand ranch

Texas Prison museum

Texas State Senator Charles Schwertner

The Cellar Wine Lounge

The Cheesecake Factory

The Facemaker

The Houston museum of natural Science

Third Coast Gifts & Gourmet, Inc.

Town & Country Cleaners

u.S. Congressman Kevin brady

Walker County aCe Hardware-Classy

Country Corner

Walker County LP Gas

Ward Furniture & Flooring

Williams Farm & Treasures

Live Auction Donors
best Catch Seafood

Community Service Credit union

Coushatta Casino resort 

davis Construction management-bart davis 

edward jones Investments-Scott Francis

extreme Signs & rigging

Faust distributing

Fish dude’s Guide Service

Home depot

Huntsville Item

Huntsville memorial Hospital

K&G Capital mortgage-Tyler mcCaffety

KSam-Fm 101.7&104.9 The HITS

mcGilberry mechanical Heating & Cooling, Inc.

messina Hof  Winery & resort

Postcards magazine

Preferred Partners

Stevenson distributing

Texas  media

The Growth Coach of The Woodlands-Clint

blinka 

The Story Team-Keller Williams realty, dale &

donna Story

Walker County Federal Credit union

Wilder dozer Service, LLC

Gala 2016 Committee
Tracy Stoudt

Tammie nokes

Lexie Stoudt

decorations - Carra Signature Floral

auction Committee:  Lisa branch, Karen

denman, missy Grider, michelle Hebert, md,

Tammie nokes, amanda Wallace

Special Thanks
Scott Francis, Greg Smith, Gerald Kohers,

Huntsville rental Center, SHSu alpha Kai

Omega and delta Tau delta, Hard to Hold

Photography and mediaGenics Co., auction

donors and boy Scout Troop 98

Auction Sponsor:
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WeLCOme Our neW memberS In nOVember

The following businesses recently joined the Chamber and we extend a Warm CHamber 

WeLCOme. The information printed was gained from membership applications.  For any additions

and/or corrections, contact the Chamber as complete membership information is vital to your records with

us.  Our most recent new members we welcome:

Take 5 Oil Change- As our lifestyle gets busier every day, we are always looking for something to make

our daily routines easier.  For example our cars.  Trying to work in the all important "oil change".  The

"Take 5 Oil Change" is providing  a new direction centered on improving customer experience and the

speed of service.  A dream come true-with emphasis on changing your oil, not your schedule.  They also

offer air filters, transmission services, radiator and State Inspections.  For more information contact them

at 504-837-0670, or stop by their location at 1565 11th St. and enjoy a complimentary beverage as you

wait.

Sierra Classic Custom Homes- Sierra Classic Custom Homes is a full-service, custom homebuilder that

has been building stunning, custom homes in the Central Texas and Houston areas since 1989.  We are

dedicated to providing our customers the tools, knowledge and experience needed to ensure a quality, effi-

cient and enjoyable home building experience.  Whether you choose from one of our customizable floor

plans or bring your own custom plan, we can accommodate your vision.  For more information visit

SierraClassic.com or stop by their location at 107 Dedication Trail, Huntsville, TX or give them a call at

936-577-5787.

After 18 years of employment with

Community Service Credit Union

(CSCU), Karen Denman, Sr. Loan

Officer and overseer of the credit card

program, she still enjoys interacting with

members and helping them achieve their

financial goals.  With two convenient

locations, CSCU  has been servicing

Huntsville Walker County for the past 61

years; they have become one of our pre-

mier financial institutions.  Karen is a

2010 Graduate of Southwest Credit

Union Management School. 

When asked why it is important for

her to be an Ambassador Karen replied,

"It is important for me to be an

Ambassador so I can meet new people

in our community and welcome them!

I'm eager to  learn about their businesses

while letting them know about my business and what being a member of a credit

union really means. I want to know how I can help them with all their lending

needs.  It's such an honor to be a part of not only the Ambassador group but the

Chamber as a whole.  I've had the opportunity to meet many people and make a

lot of dear friends, personally and professionally.  Being a part of the Chamber is

such a great experience and I like having the opportunity to share that with other

potential members."

Karen and CSCU are huge supporters of the Chamber of Commerce; she vol-

unteers for most of our events, while CSCU sponsors many Chamber events as

well.  She currently serves as the past Chairman of  the Board for HLI,

(Huntsville Leader Institute) 2015-2016, she is a graduate of HLI class 29, is a

member of the Tuesday Preferred Partners Leads group and serves as a

Ambassador. 

In her personal life Karen is a board member for Rita B Huff Humane Society,

loves to travel, go to the beach and read.  Karen has one daughter, Jordyn

Denman, who attends Sam Houston State University. "CSCU and Karen Denman

want to be your financial partner for life!"

Karen Denman

Ambassador Spotlight ~ Karen Denman
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The Chamber V.O.I.C.e. is a monthly publication that

highlights people who are the heart of the Chamber, 

recognizes the countless volunteers who dedicate their

time and talents, gives insight to the endless 

opportunities to network and connect with others, 

promotes ideas for involvement from businesses and/or

organizations that make up the membership, provides

communication to the Huntsville-Walker County 

community, and keeps you abreast of the events within

the chamber and our town.

CHOICeS education Program

VOLunTeer Form

january 25 & 26, 2017

Be part of the solution….help prevent school drop outs and improve the local work-

force. For the 2016-2017 school year.

•YES!  We want to be part of the solution, and will be a Volunteer for the CHOICES
program.

Help students make wise decisions and good CHOICES for their future!!

Please contact the Huntsville-Walker County Chamber of Commerce, 

VIA Fax (936) 295-0571  OR mail check, payable to Chamber:  PO Box 538, Huntsville,

TX 77342
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Thanks to barefoot Campus Outfitter for sponsoring the November Chamber Business After Hours.  Barefoot

Campus Outfitter, located at 1928 Sam Houston Ave, opened its doors to Huntsville in the spring of 2013. Regional

Manager Haley Foster said, "Since that time it has become the one stop shop for all of your Sam Houston University

needs as well as providing Huntsville with tees to showcase local pride. "

Barefoot was founded in 2002 as a custom sports apparel company producing custom t-shirts and athletic apparel to

high schools and organizations across Texas. Since then Barefoot has expanded its brand to 12 retail stores across the

country as well as holding national contracts for custom apparel for FFA, 4-H and BPA. Barefoot is a family run busi-

ness and takes pride in treating every customer like part of the family, the Barefoot Family.

1

4

5

32

6

Pictured from left to right Haley Foster Regional Manager, Breanna Provost Store Manager, Rebecca Hoke Sales Associate, and 

Bailye Foltyn Sales Associate. 

Prize Patrol  Makes Stops All Over

Pictured are:  Lions Carol Reed, Linda Hicks, Liesa Hackett and President Kirby Cason 

Thanks to the Huntsville Lions Club for sponsoring the Chamber Small Business

Breakfast in December.  The Huntsville Lions Club has been serving Huntsville/Walker

County for over 65 years.  Immediate Past President Carol Reed shared, "We're one of 45,000

clubs international,  servicing local communities and making positive impacts.  Our club rais-

es funds to support scholarships for local high school graduating seniors, eye exam and glass-

es for children and adults, placing flags around Huntsville on holidays, providing dictionar-

ies to all 3rd graders and other local and state projects.  When it comes to meeting challenges,

our response is simple: "We Serve", that's our motto."

Anyone interested in becoming a Huntsville Lion can contact Membership Chair Liesa

Hackett or any member.  The Lions Christmas Parade was rescheduled to December 17 due

to bad weather.  The proceeds from entry fees will provide scholarships to local graduating

seniors and support our community.  

The Chamber Ambassador “Prize Patrol” continues to be very busy celebrating with many business members. The Ambassadors make “surprize” visits, complete with balloons and cookies to show appreciation to Chamber business members.  Shown here are November visits
made to (1) Hampton Inn (2) Raising Cane's Chicken Fingers (3) SAAFE House (4) Care Center of Huntsville (5) Cash &Gold Pawn (6) Farmhouse Cafe. Don’t be alarmed if you notice a group of excited individuals entering your business soon with bal-
loons and goodies to share.  This is a great way the Chamber is helping to highlight and market our members. For more information on being an Ambassador call the Chamber at 295-8113.
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2016 Officers

Bart Davis, Chairman of the Board.......................................Davis Construction Management 

Robert Pate, Immediate Past Chair/Nominating .......................................First Financial Bank

Carol Sullivan, Treasurer .....................................................Community Service Credit Union

Lisa Branch, Vice Chair Community Affairs ..........................................................LearningRx

Scott Francis, Vice Chair Community Growth ...............................Edward Jones Investments 

Michelle Hebert, MD, Vice Chair Business Services......................Pathology & Lab Services

Aron Kulhavy, Vice Chair Economic Development & Tourism ..................City of Huntsville

Tammie Nokes, Vice Chair Membership/Communication..................McGilberry Mechanical

Carol Smith, President ..........................................................................Chamber of Commerce

directors

Daniel Bayes ...................................................................................Bayes Achievement Center

Brandon Cooper.........................................................................Sam Houston State University

Jennifer Davis……………..............................………….... First National Bank of Huntsville

Sam Donnell........................................................................................Rockin’ D Services, Inc.

Margaret Gulledge......................................................................Huntsville Memorial Hospital

Jimmy Henry .............................................................................Walker County Commissioner

Ken Holland........................................................................University Heights Baptist Church

David Markham.......................................................................................Markham Realty, Inc.

Jacob Paschal .............................................................................Haney,Moorman,Paschal, P.C.

Marcus Payne........................................…..…………………………. Citizens National Bank

Kristy Vienne .............................................................................Sam Houston State University

Reginald Watkins .....................................................................Praise & Glory Worship Center

Trey Wharton...........................................................................Wharton Insurance/Investments

Chamber Staff

Carol Smith………………………………………………………….............................President 

Shannon Higbie………………………………………………………….............Office Manager

Laura Green…………………………………………….....Events & Communications Manager

Lydia Montgomery………………………………………………….....Membership Coordinator

Gwen Lucas. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .Receptionist/Secretary

your 2016 Huntsville-Walker County 
Chamber of Commerce

Contact Us
The Chamber V.O.I.C.e. is the monthly newsletter of the Huntsville-Walker County Chamber of Commerce.  For story

ideas, calendar of events, advertising information or any other contributions to this publication, please contact the

Chamber at 295-8113 or toll free 877-646-8068, by mail at PO Box 538-Huntsville, TX 77342, by fax at 295-0571 or

by e-mail at chamber@chamber.huntsville.tx.us. The chamber web site can be viewed at

http://www.chamber.huntsville.tx.us.  The Chamber office, located at 1327 11th Street in Huntsville, is open from 9-5

weekdays. Switchboard from 8:30-5.

Our mISSIOn:

To promote an environment to enhance 

the economic success of business 

in Walker County.

deCember

21 CHAMBER OFFICE CLOSES AT NOON FOR CHRISTMAS HOLIDAY

22-23 CHAMBER OFFICE CLOSED FOR CHRISTMAS HOLIDAY

24 CHRISTMAS EVE

25 CHRISTMAS DAY

27 Preferred Partners, 8:00 a.m. @ Chamber

28 CHAMBER OFFICE CLOSES AT NOON FOR NEW YEAR'S HOLIDAY

29 CHAMBER OFFICE CLOSED FOR NEW YEAR'S HOLIDAY 

30 CHAMBER OFFICE CLOSED FOR NEW YEAR'S HOLIDAY

31 NEW YEAR'S EVE

january

1 HAPPY NEW YEAR!!!

3 Preferred Partners, 8:00 a.m. @ Chamber

5 Thursday LEADS Group, 8:00 a.m. @ Chamber

11 Youth Leadership Institute-10:30 am. to 2:30 pm /Chamber & Bank

12 Small Business Breakfast sponsored by Gibbs Street Manor, 7:30 a.m. @ Golden Corral

12  Executive Board Meeting, 11:30 a.m. @ Chamber

17 Preferred Partners, 8:00 a.m. @ Chamber

19 Board Retreat @ Camp Allen

20 Board Retreat @ Camp Allen

24 Preferred Partners, 8:00 a.m. @ Chamber

24 Ambassador Meeting @ Chamber, 10:30 a.m.

26 Business After Hours sponsored by Walker County Hardware

Community Calendar of events

deCember

15 6:00 pm Christmas Market at Lexington Center 679  I-45 South

16 11:00 am Retired Teachers Holiday Luncheon First Christian Church

17 6:30 pm Annual Lion's Club Parade Downtown Huntsville

january

1 Happy New Year!

Chamber Calendar


